
How to Access your Child’s K-2 
FAST STAR Score

Step 1: Go to the CCPS Website. Click the 
Parents & Students tab.

Step 2: Click the “FOCUS Parent Portal”

Step 3: On the menu on the left side of 
the page, click “Log-in” 

Step 4: Using your FOCUS Username and 
Password, log in to your FOCUS account. 

Step 5: Once you are logged into FOCUS, 
select the “EDIS Family Portal”  (At the 
bottom of your focus page)

Step 6: Log-in using your EDIS Username 
and Password*. 

If you do not know your EDIS password you 
can find it within the FOCUS Parent Portal, 

select the My Information section then  
General. The EDIS Parent Password & E-
mail Address fields can be viewed and/or 
edited at any time in the General section. 

When updating either field, finalize by 
clicking the Save button. Overnight, the new 

password will update. Continue to back



Step 7: You will see your child’s student 
dashboard. Click on the Academics tab. 

Step 8: From the Academics tab, select 
Test Scores/Misc. Data. 

Step 9: The Test Scores/Misc. Data will 
open, click the Renaissance Learning tab 
that you would like to view data. 

Step 10: The assessment data will be 
displayed with the date of the assessment, 
grade level, percentile rank, IRL, scale 
score, unified score, grade equivalency, 
grade placement
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